
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 6th March 2020 
 
Dear Families,  
 
We wanted to write to you to update you following our letter of the 27th February regarding 
novel coronavirus. 
 
Both West Earlham Schools are receiving daily updates from the Department of Education 
and Public Health England. 
 
You can also find up to date information at: 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 
and 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-guidance 
 
We are following the advice carefully and liaising between the schools to ensure our 
information is up to date. 
 
We are making sure the school is kept clean and all the extra measures that have been 
advised are happening to prevent the spread of infection. 
 
Children are being reminded on how to wash their hands thoroughly on a daily basis.  
 
Please could you reinforce this at home to help it become a habit for our children. 
 
There is currently no cause for concern at either school, and we will keep you informed 
about any further advice. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Mardell        Mrs Parry-Jones    
          
Head teachers of the West Earlham Schools 
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